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Invitation of public comments on the draft 2009/ 10 revised Integrated Development Plan for Bela Bela Local Municipality.





In line with Chapter 4 (2)(C) of the Municipal Systems Act, Bela Bela Local Municipality hereby invites the communities who reside within Bela Bela area of jurisdiction to comment in writing on the Draft 2009/ 10 Revised Integrated Development Plan. Where a community member is unable to write, such a person is recommended to contact our reference for assistance in drafting the comments.





All the hardcopies of the Draft Integrated Development Plan will be made available at the Municipal Offices, Records Office, Chris Hani Drive, Bela-Bela on 09 April 2009. The closing date for submission of the public comments is the end of the business day on 1 May 2009.





Comments and contributions may be hand delivered to the above physical address or posted via Private Bag X1609, Bela Bela 0480 or Faxed on (014) 736 3288 and should reach the Municipal Offices before the above stated closing date.





Enquiries can be directed to: Mr M.W. Ramogale or Mr M.T. Ndlovu at (014) 736 8000.





N.S. Bambo


The Municipal Manager


Notice Number:***
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